Kirriemuir Swift Walk.

Sat 27th July, 8.30-10pm. Meet at the Gateway to the
Glens Museum, the Town House, 32 High Street,
Kirriemuir, DD8 4BB.

What makes the swift such a brilliant bird? Join us for a fun walk
looking at the history and folklore of swifts, why their numbers have
dropped so much in recent years, and what you can do to help. No
need to book—and it’s free!

Photo copyright David Moreton, courtesy of
Swift Conservation.

For more info and to contact us, see:
www.facebook.com ftaysideswifts

www.taysidebiodiversity.co.uk (search for swifts)
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